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HINDER (R)

Animal Repellent

DOMESTIC 

GUARANTEE:

Ammonium soaps of Higher Fatty Acids............15%

REGISTRATION NO.  21164  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Uniroyal Chemical Ltd.
Elmira, Ontario  N3B 3A3
Calgary, Alberta T2E 7A7

Content Sizes Range  250 mL - 1 litre

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  For repelling deer and rabbits from fruit
trees, blueberries, raspberries and vines, vegetables,
strawberries, ornamentals and nursery stock.

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

For best results, apply before the animals start eating the
plants.

HOW TO APPLY: BY SPRAYING: HINDER may be applied by conventional
spraying equipment ranging from commercial power sprays down to
small hand sprayers. BY PAINTING: HINDER may also be applied by
painting the bark of trees and shrubs to prevent girdling by
rabbits.

SUGGESTED USES: FOR FRUIT TREES, BLUEBERRIES, RASPBERRIES &
VINES: Mix 125 to 250 mL  of HINDER with 5 litres of water. 
Apply using outside coverage as needed when first evidence of
deer feeding is noticed.  To repel rabbits, spray trunks
thoroughly.  To apply by painting, mix equal amounts of HINDER
and water and apply by brush to trunks to the maximum height
rabbits may reach.



FOR VEGETABLES, FIELD CROPS & STRAWBERRIES: Add 125 to 250 mL of
HINDER to 5 litres of water and apply in a light coverage spray.

FOR NURSERY STOCK & ORNAMENTALS:  To protect ornamental plants in
yards and gardens, mix 125 to 250 mL of HINDER with 5 litres of
water and apply in a full coverage spray. To protect trees and
shrubs from rabbits, spray trunks thoroughly.  To apply by
painting, mix equal volumes of HINDER and water and apply by 
brush to trunks to the maximum height rabbits might reach.

NOTE: RETREATMENT MAY BE NECESSARY AFTER HEAVY RAINFALL.  AVOID
INHALATION OR DIRECT CONTACT. WASH AFTER APPLICATION.  HINDER is
non-phytotoxic to plants past the seeding stage. DO NOT APPLY
HINDER WITH ANY OTHER ADDITIVES OR PESTICIDES. DO NOT APPLY TO
FOOD CROPS WITHIN 14 DAYS OF HARVEST.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: STORAGE: Store product in original
container only, away from  other pesticides, fertilizer, food or
feed.  Keep container closed.

DISPOSAL: Containers can be disposed with regular garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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